
                           Adopt-a-Float Newsletter           

email: info@go-bgc.org 

 

 

Welcome to the Adopt-a-Float program! We are looking forward to having you join us as we watch 
the floats on their journey through the ocean. 

 
Date: April 24, 2022  
 
Number of Floats Deployed: 9 floats deployed; PO2 Expedition ready to depart! 
 
Float of the Month! 
We have 14 floats on the RV Roger Revelle which is getting ready to depart port in Guam. There 
will be a shipboard blog – so follow along even if your float isn’t onboard - https://www.go-
bgc.org/expedition-logs/north-pacific-2022  

 
Decorating GO-BGC floats for outreach to K-12 schools. Photo credit: Alison Macdonald. 

 
Update 
The competition for the 2022-2023 sticker is coming to an end – Here is last year’s winning entry 
https://www.go-bgc.org/news/adopt-a-float-sticker-contest-winner. We would like NSF, the 
student first name, and the website on the sticker and we’d love to have one for GO-BGC and one 
for SOCCOM. Deadline extended to April 29, 2022.  
And the MATE ROV competitions have started, one of the tasks for the Ranger class is to deploy a 
vertical profiling float! https://materovcompetition.org/  
 
Find your float information here: http://go-bgc.ucsd.edu/GOBGC_Adopt-a-Float.html or 
http://soccom.ucsd.edu/SOCCOM_Adopt-a-Float.html  
Find resources here: https://www.go-bgc.org/outreach/lesson-plans-activities  
Follow our Flickr page: https://www.flickr.com/photos/go-bgc/ for GO-BGC floats or 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/139764369@N07/ for SOCCOM floats 


